

Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

Wednesday 8th February 2023

Spring Celebration of Music Concert

Dear Parents/Carers,

Here at Bishop Aldhelms we love to celebrate all of our Childrens talents.

We are pleased to announce that our Spring music celebration is returning and taking place on **Tuesday 21st March at 2.15pm and 5:00pm** and we would like to invite KS2 children who learn/play instruments outside of school to perform.

All abilities are welcome, we would love to hear what they have been learning.

If your child is interested in performing, please fill out the slip below with the instrument and the name of the piece they would like to perform. All children are expected to attend both performances if they are able to take part and we ask that all children performining remain at school between the end of the school day until the 5pm performance.

We ask that the attached permission slip by *Friday 24th February* to ensure conformation of numbers. Further Information about the concerts and ticket allocation will follow.

Thank you for your continued support - we look forward to seeing you there!

Many thanks,

Miss Simpson and Mrs Knoakes Music Leaders

Spring Celebration of Music Concert

To be returned to the school office by Friday 24th February – FAO Miss Simpson

Child's Name:	Class:
Instrument (please state)	
Piece being performed	
I give permission for my child to participate in the concerts on the dates stated and understand that they will remain at school between the end of the day and the performance on Tuesday 21 st March. My child is unable to attend the concerts.	
Signed:	Parent / Carer











Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School Winston Ave, Poole, BH12 1PG 01202 715100 office@bishopaldhelms.poole.sch.uk